
THANK YOU! 

THANK YOU!! 
We appreciate that you let us have your kids for the past three nights! We have 
enjoyed geƫng to meet them and go on an undersea adventure to learn more 
about how God can be a friend forever.  The fun doesn’t have to stop there! 
We would love to see your kids again on Sunday morning.  We have an amaz-
ing children’s program called Kids ROCC that takes place during both morning 
services (9:15 & 10:45).  In addiƟon, for those rising 6th graders, we have a 
special meet up for you during 1st Service at 9:15.   

Check out our website for more informaƟon:  www.RiverOaksChurch.org 


